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3rd October 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

It is important that staff are visible and available at the school gate and around the local community before and after school.  You will note that staff wear blue high vis jackets.  I, myself enjoy interacting with parents, students and the local community by the DLR each day.  I want to thank parents who have shown appreciation for us doing so.  Please do continue to stop say hello and thank my colleagues in and around the local area.  It means a great deal.

Yours sincerely,
Mr N Langham

Headteacher
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